
GRATITUDE DAY 

The sub-staff of our school foster positive and trusting relationships with the students, ensuring 

a safe and supportive environment. As a noble gesture to recognize their hard work, Gratitude 

Day was celebrated at school on 10 th of November 2023. The event was an initiative planned 

by the student council members and the students of classes X, XI and XII. As a token of 

appreciation and gratitude, special gifts, curated by students, were given to all the sub-staff 

members. The beaming faces of the sub-staff were worth every effort put in by our students. 

 

 

 


